
Monday 11th November  

Y4 Trip to Martin Mere  

Remembrance Day  

Wear Odd Socks to celebrate the 

start of Anti-Bullying Week  

Tuesday 12th November 

Open Evening for new families 5-7pm 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need—wear something 

bright or spotty and bring a £1 dona-

tion.  

Sean Perkins author visit  

Friday 22nd November  

Wear trainers to school in exchange 

for chocolates and sweets for our 

Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 26th November 

Flu Vaccine Day in school 

Thursday 27th November—Tuesday 

3rd December 

Book Fair in school  

Friday 29th November 

Christmas Fair 330-5pm  

Monday 2nd December 

Y1 and Y2 Nomad Rangers Forest 

School—wear warm layered clothes 

and suitable footwear  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our children enjoyed taking part in their Tri Kidz sessions on Friday and their mini triathlon activities 

in the hall. They showed great resilience in completing the challenges and had lots of fun in the pro-

cess.  

We have also been busy making poppies for our Remembrance display and look forward to our Re-

membrance worship today with the other local schools in the area and attending the Cenotaph to lay 

our wreath and pay our respects.  

This week, we are celebrating Anti-Bullying week. The theme this 

year is Choose Respect. A reminder that our child friendly Anti-

Bullying message is  

Bullying  

Happens face to face and online 

Unkind, deliberate actions or words 

Repetitive behaviour 

Towards others (individual or group) 

So, remember to always be kind 

Children will be taking part in a variety of activities linked to Anti-Bullying this week.  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding. Please remember, we are al-

ways here if you have any questions or need any support.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

November 11th  2024 

Reception 87% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 97% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 90% 

Year 6 99% 

Whole School 95% 

Message from our Community Leaders and Mrs Sanderson 

Cut Your Carbon is back for 2024! This month-long, carbon-cutting challenge takes place through-

out November. It encourages young people and their families to complete six simple actions to raise 

awareness and reduce their carbon footprint. Please see attached flyer for more information.  

https://youtu.be/NkN9TZtCcDs 

 

 

https://youtu.be/NkN9TZtCcDs


November 11th  2024  

Upcoming parent support event reminder 

Compass Bloom are offering a free sleep webinar to our parents 

and carers on Thursday 28th November 6-7pm. We have also 

attached a flyer to the newsletter. https://bit.ly/

SleepWebinar2024 

 

Christmas Fair 

On Friday 22nd November we will be having a wear your trainers to 

school day in exchange for donating some sweets or chocolates for our 

Christmas Fair. 

We are also looking for donations for our raffle. If you are able to donate 

a raffle prize, please drop it off at the school office. Thank you  

The Book Fair is back again this year. From Thursday 28th November until Tuesday 3rd De-

cember children and families will be able to purchase books. The Book Fair will also be availa-

ble at our Christmas Fair on Friday 29th November—more information to follow soon.  

https://bit.ly/SleepWebinar2024
https://bit.ly/SleepWebinar2024

